
Environmental Policy Update 

Dear Athletes, 

We are excited to inform you about the recent updates to our environmental policy aimed at 

promoting sustainability within our sports community. 

Key Updates: 

• Sustainable Equipment: All new sports equipment will be sourced from 

environmentally friendly manufacturers. 

• Waste Reduction: We will implement recycling programs at all events. 

• Carbon Offset Initiatives: A portion of all event fees will go towards local reforestation 

projects. 

We believe that as athletes, we have a responsibility to protect our environment. Together, we 

can lead by example and make a positive impact. 

Thank you for your commitment to sustainability! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


